
NORTHMOUNT NEWS
NORTHMOUNT KIWANIS   FEBRUARY UPDATE

February  15  - Regular monthly meeting
March 1 - Want to know more about some of the organizations that we support? Join us for an
'Organization Showcase' where you'll learn a bit about these wonderful organizations and how
Northmount supports them.

WANT TO HELP?

EXCITING MEETING INFORMATION

Thank you to Suzanne for organizing some really
exciting meetings, you won't want to miss them!
February 1 - 'Personality Dimensions' with Heather
O'Bray, a certified facilitator specializing in working
with non-profit groups! What makes you tick??
February 8 - join our board meeting over Zoom. 

PMAST needs our help - if anyone has any hats,
gloves,  coats, or scarves  to donate to newcomers
at Nelson Mandela High School please contact
Flo (flo.kiwanis@gmail.com)

We are still collecting donations!

KIDS NEED KIWANIS

Do you have any household items (sofa, car seats, child's table & chairs, lamps, vacuum, iron, any other
useful items) to donate to a Ukrainian family new to Canada? Please contact Allan (allan.beck@telus.net)

Registration is open for Between Friends 'Friends in Motion' Mini Olympics. Interested in putting
together a team for Northmount Kiwanis? Please contact Suzanne (jackettsuzanne@gmail.com)
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NORTHMOUNT NEWS
PROJECT UPDATES

On December 11, we had another successful Northmount Kiwanis
Toy Project at Sunridge Toys R Us.  390 children in Calgary attended
and were able to  get their faces painted, have a balloon animal
made for them, take a picture with Santa, have a snack, and , of
course, pick out a Christmas gift.  It was an amazing joint effort with
the support of Aktion Club, Key Club, CKI, and the Calgary Police
Services. We can't thank everyone enough for helping to bring the
joy of the holiday season to families in need! 
Special thanks to Scott for his hard work  in organizing despite being
in recovery!

Thank you to our amazing members and their family  
& friends for your commitment to volunteering at our
Casino at Elbow River Casino on January 13 & 14. This is
our club's largest fundraiser and we really appreciate
your support in making it so successful.
Thank you so much to Dolores for organizing the
casino and our volunteers!

NORTHMOUNT KIWANIS TOY PROJECT

NORTHMOUNT KIWANIS CASINO

KIDS NEED KIWANIS


